



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

May 9, 2019

# From the desk of Miss Mac:



Tomorrow Night!

5:30-8:00 PM!

Visit the Buy One, Get One Free book fair in the gym during Spring Fling and enter to win a summer reading basket! Help us reach our goal of \$1200 in sales so we can continue the BOGO again next spring!

We still need a few volunteers for tomorrow night. Visit <a href="https://signup.com/go/LOVVNBR">https://signup.com/go/LOVVNBR</a> to sign up for a short shift.



Oliver dresses the part for a Reader's Theatre!

### Calendar of Events

## Tuesday-May 14

9:00 Gr.K field trip to EB Lyons 6:30 Preschool Open House

#### Wednesday-May 15

10:00 Gr. 2 field trip to Swiss Valley

### Thursday-May 16

9:00 Gr. 3 Dubuque Trolley Ride

#### Friday-May 17

No Late Arrival Scrip orders are due 1:30 District Battle of the Books 2:40 Parent Stations Gr. 1

All schools in the Dubuque Community School District will CANCEL the scheduled Friday -morning, one-hour late arrivals on May 17, May 24, May 31 and June 7.





The mob scene is the rush of team spirit after the last winning answer was made by Colton, Kassidy, Kelsey, Allison and Ali. Cali is the alternate. Next Friday is the District Battle of the Books! Go Sageville!

# Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings! As we get closer to the end of our school year, I will be contacting families to follow up about working with their child. This conversation could include anything from referrals for outside counseling to food assistance programs that run through the summer to therapeutic support programs for children going through different life events such as grief, social skills, or special needs. If you or someone you know would be interested in these things or others, please contact me at aboeve@dbqschools.org or by calling (563) 552-4300. You can also find a complete and updated resource guide for Dubuque county on Dubuque Community School's website or by going to https://www.dbqschools.org/district/community/ family-resource-guide/. This guide can also be picked up in print form in the Sageville School office.







Next Friday, **May 16th,** is our **last Scrip order** for the year! Thank you to all who participated and especially to Kelli Splinter and her volunteers!